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Maintenance Announcement

NEWS
 Posted Date: 09/10/2021

  Håfa Adai GCC,

The Banner system will be going under maintenance starting 12:00 am
9/11/2021 through 6:00 am 9/13/2021 for critical upgrades and updates.
During the maintenance window, most, if not all, Banner services WILL
NOT be available until after 6:00 am 9/13/2021. Thank you very much
for your patience and support as we make progress toward an improved
Banner system and experience. 

Have a great day, enjoy your weekend, and stay safe!

- The MIS Team
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